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September 19, 2007 =

VOTING SOLUTIONS

Mr. Brian Hancock

Director of Voting Systems Testing & Certification
U.S. Election Assistance Commission

1225 New York Ave. N.-W., Suite 1100
Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Mr. Hancock,
I am in receipt of your e-mail dated August 21, 2007.

This document is in response to your request that Advanced Voting Solutions,
Inc. “Please forward in writing, any new or revised internet quality control procedures
adopted by AVS to prevent the occurrence of such discrepancies in the future within 30
days from the date of this letter”.

As I indicated in my letter dated August 19, 2007, there is absolutely no
discrepancy with the motherboard. The motherboard that was tested in accordance with
the 2002 standards was the new motherboard. I have enclosed drawings of the old
motherboard (VIA) and the new motherboard (Lanner). These drawings were sent in the
TDP to Ciber/Wyle for the 2002 standards testing. When the TDP was sent to iBeta, the
drawings for the old motherboard (VIA) were included. However, the drawings for the
new motherboard (Lanner) were inadvertently not included. Upon discovery of this
omission, AVS immediately sent a set of both drawings and specifications for the new
motherboard (Lanner) to iBeta attached to a letter dated May 8, 2007. I have enclosed a
copy of that letter. Please note the WinVote Voting units sent to Wyle and iBeta for
testing only had the new motherboard (Lanner). Furthermore, I have enclosed the AVS
“Software/Hardwaré Configuration and Change Management Policy and Plan”. This
“Policy and Plan” has been revised (August 1, 2007) to provide oversite supervision to
protect the integrity of the TPD content. The revision is the addition of Number 16.0 of
“Policy and Plan” titled TDP Deliveries to VSTL’s, States or the EAC.

I believe the enclosed drawings of the motherboards, the specifications for the
new motherboard (Lanner), the letter to iBeta and the “Management Policy and plan”
revision answers your request. If additional information is required, please contact me.

Respectfully yours, W

ward T. Van Pelt
President and'C.E.O.
Advanced Voting Solutions, Inc.




